SUSP Music Winter Concert Series 2011

Dear Redwood Band & Guard Parents and Students,

Our students have been doing a great job this year, and now we are looking forward to our annual Winter concert on Wednesday, December 14 at 7:00 PM.

Please report to Saratoga High School McAfee Theater no later than 6:00 PM dressed in your primary group's concert uniform (see attached), with your instrument in good repair, and your music ready to go.

Parents are asked to drop students off and then return again by 6:50. Doors will not be open until this time.

The education of good concert etiquette and the development of critical listening and critiquing skills requires that all students and parents remain for the entire performance, which will last approximately 90 minutes. Students should plan to stay until the end of the concert.

Please bring family and friends to support our young performers! Our concerts are free of charge, and all are welcome!

We hope you will attend all of our Winter concerts (all beginning at 7:00 PM), which are:

- Redwood Jazz Band & Honor Chorus: Thursday, December 8
- Bands & Color Guard: Wednesday, December 14
- Strings: Thursday, December 15

Warm wishes for a happy, safe, and blessed Holiday Season!



Redwood Griffin Band Uniform:

White Dress Shirt or Blouse

Black Dress Slacks

Black Belt

Black Dress Socks

Black Dress Shoes

- * No jewelry, please!
- * Long hair tied back/out of your face

Redwood Symphonic Band Uniform:

Black Concert Polo Shirt

Black Slacks

Black Belt

Black Dress Socks

Black Dress Shoes

- * No jewelry, please!
- * Long hair tied back/out of your face

Redwood Color Guard Uniform:

Guard Tunic and Guard Pants Black Guard Shoes & Black Socks

- * No jewelry, please!
- * Long hair tied back/out of your face (in a ponytail if possible)

\rightarrow	\rightarrow	\rightarrow -	\rightarrow	\rightarrow	\rightarrow	\rightarrow	Return	this	page to	vour	teacher!	\leftarrow							
---------------	---------------	-----------------	---------------	---------------	---------------	---------------	--------	------	---------	------	----------	--------------	--------------	--------------	--------------	--------------	--------------	--------------	--------------

It is absolutely important to the teacher and your ensemble that you attend your group's performances!

I have read and understand the letter regarding my student's performance at the annual Winter Concert.

My student will be at the performance!

SUSD Band Concert: Wednesday, December 14 7:00 PM Saratoga High School McAfee Theater

Student Name:		
Parent Signature:		